Dear Sirs
I object most strongly to the above proposal. I have lived in Hadley Wood since 1992 and continue to enjoy the rural feel that the Green Belt provides.
1 There is no justification to building on Green Belt land when so many Brown Field possibilities exist. It is pure laziness to select a pleasant virgin site
2 The road system is entirely inadequate for additional vehicles that 160 new homes would bring. Just look at the narrowness of the white gates on the common, and
existing congestion outside the school on the common. And think of the further danger that this extra traffic would bring to children and mothers with pushchairs.
3 This is a conservation area. These proposals would destroy, not conserve!
I urge you to look for alternative sites. There are no ‘exception circumstances’ to support the destruction of this pleasant part of this community.

Regards
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